## Harberton Neighbourhood Plan Parish Consultation Questionnaire 2025

Dear Parishioner,

Last year, the Neighbourhood Plan Committee conducted a consultation and invited feedback through a questionnaire. If you took part, thank you—we greatly appreciate your time and input.

Since then, our independent consultants, AECOM, have reviewed their assessments and identified a lack of consistency in how some sites were evaluated. As a result, they have updated one site which now requires re-evaluation by the parish.

The site at Ford Farm (Meadow Close)—originally rated Green (suitable for development)—has now been reclassified as Amber (some concerns) following a reassessment.

On advice from South Hams District Council, we are re-running this part of the 2024 consultation, as the updated information may influence parishioners' views. This will ensure the Steering Committee can base decisions on up-to-date, accurate feedback that reflects the will of the parish and is beyond doubt of intent.

Thank you in advance for your continued participation.

Kind regards,
Mr. Jonathan Stirrup
Chair, Harberton Neighbourhood Steering Committee

## Do you support the allocation of the site known as *Ford Farm* (at the entrance to Harberton village) for future housing development?

0 163	
O No	
O Don'	t know

O Vac

Please provide your name and address, along with your email address overleaf.

These details are only used to confirm residency in the parish and will not be used for future communication.

them here:		
Nome		
Name:		
Address:		
Email:		